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D&W Fine Pack Names New President/CEO 

 
 
Fountain Inn, SC: D&W Fine Pack, a Mid Oaks Investments LLC portfolio company, announces 
that Mark Staton has been named President and CEO of the company, effective immediately. 
 
Staton will be responsible for strategy and overseeing next steps in D&W Fine Pack’s corporate 
development and will report to the D&W Fine Pack Board. 
 
For the past 6 years, Staton has been CEO of Associated Packaging Technologies, a manufacturer 
of CPET trays for the food industry.  Staton has over 20 years of experience in packaging, including 
management, sales and marketing roles at Huhtamaki in North America and the UK. He holds a 
B.A. in Business from the University of West England. 
 
“We are very pleased to have an executive of Mark Staton’s stature and experience joining D&W 
Fine Pack,” said Don Piazza, D&W Fine Pack Chairman. “Mark is recognized in the industry as a 
creative and innovative leader, and we look forward to his experienced guidance as the company 
grows.” 
 
D&W Fine Pack, a leader in food packaging and foodservice disposables and now one of the largest 
foodservice packaging firms in North America, continues its expansion, providing a broad range of 
solutions in single-use containers, tableware, cutlery, straws and meal kits.  As a committed leader 
in sustainable developments, D&W promotes eco-friendly packaging using sustainable resources. 
 


